
Good morning, Gateway!  Welcome to the Gateway Broadcast News (GBN). Today is 
Wednesday, March 5, 2025. 

______ Attention 8th graders- if you are planning on attending Jackson and are interested in 
taking a world language, there are informational pamphlets about the various world 
language offerings at Jackson in the Guardian Kiosk outside of the counseling office.  

______ 8th Graders- On Monday, 8th grade families were sent an email with your high 
school transition appointment time. Be sure to check with your parents / guardians about 
when your March 18th high school transition appointment time is. 

______ A reminder that tonight is the 8th grade family night at Jackson High School starting 
at 5pm in the Jackson high school gym. 

______ Being an ally means standing up for others when they need it, especially if someone 
is being bullied for their race, gender identity, or anything else. Show kindness, offer 
support, and be a friend to those who need it most. 

______ Attention Gateway artists: you are invited to participate in the Annual EPS Art 
Show.  Entries will be accepted in the following categories: ceramics, drawing, graphic 
design, media arts, mixed media, painting, photography, printmaking, sculpture, and glass 
art. Check out the post in the rotating gallery on the Gateway website for instructions.  The 
deadline for entries is April 18. Turn your artwork in to Mrs. Swaney in room B101. 

______ The following clubs meet today after school:  

• Fandom meets in room 304. 
• Musical Theatre meets in room 401. 
• Study club meets in the Library; please sign up on the blue sheet in the Commons 

and provide details of what you will be working on. 

______ The following clubs meet tomorrow after school: AV, Study, and Youth & 
Government. Remember to arrange transportation in advance. 

______ Track & Field is a no cut sport open to all students.  The first day of practice is April 
14, so pick up a packet from the kiosk outside the Counseling Office and sign up today.  

Remember, Students, to be kind and respectful – it’s the GATEWay! 
 

 
 
 
 


